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1. The A39 Road Surface within Parish Boundaries
Recent repair work undertaken by the utility companies has required the new road surface to be removed in two separate locations. The replacement tarmac surface over the repairs appears to be of less quality and already shown some signs of subsidence as a result of heavy traffic. These repairs to the road surface will be kept under review to establish if remedial resurfacing is required. 
2.  Damaged Turnpike Trust marker on the A4 
B&NES have confirmed that, as soon as resources are available, they will undertake repairs to the damaged Turnpike Trust marker near Brook Bridge on the A4.  
3.  Heritage Direction Finger Posts 
B&NES have been requested to repair and refurbish the damaged Heritage signs at the Corston Fields crossroads.  
4.  Road safety along the A4 dual carriageway approaching the Globe roundabout 
The Clerk asked B&NES to review the danger caused by motorists approaching the Globe roundabout along the A4 dual carriageway who assume that a green traffic light on the pedestrian crossing means that they have priority over traffic already on the roundabout.  
In their reply B&NES has confirmed that a stage 3 safety audit has been carried out and no concerns were raised and hence no recommendation for works were put forward as part of this scheme.  B&NES will continue to monitor reports of incidents or should an increase in collisions occur.


John May    
Clerk to Corston Parish Council     
16thJanuary 2017    
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